
From: Geoff Harris  
Sent: 17 November 2022 16:10 
To: 
Subject: 2022/4663/T 112 South Hill Park NW3 
 
RI pwn one of the flats at 114 South Hill Park, next door to 112, where the tree 
pruning application has been made. 
 
I just want to say that having read the application, I’m not sure if 4 metres off 
the top will be enough.  It really needs to be pruned so it’s well below the level 
of gutter as leaves and twigs block our gutter and during a storm, risk flooding 
the lower flats from water overflowing from the gutter. 
 
I’d appreciate if you would add this to the comment on the application. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Geoff Harris 
 
 


